Bath & North East &% VolkerHighways

Somerset Council

ADVANCE NOTIFICATION OF FOOTWAY IMPROVEMENT WORKS:
HIGH STREET, WESTON (ONE-WAY SECTION)

Dear Resident/Business Owner,

We're starting footway improvement works on Monday 10" June 2024. These works will be carried out
during the day between 07:00 & 18:00 and are expected to take up to 12 weeks to complete.

Please be aware these dates are indicative and should be used as a guide, as inclement weather or good
progress on site may mean that timings change, however we will always try to complete works as quickly
as possible.

As part of these works, we will be renewing all the footway, and making various improvements to safety
and accessibility. We'll be working collaboratively with our regeneration and street lighting teams to include
upgrades to the High Streets lighting, refurbishment of street furniture and pending successful
investigations, installation of new tree pits. Upon completion of the footway scheme, we will be aiming to
resurface the carriageway, another letter will follow nearer the time advising.

There will be a full, 24-hour, road closure in effect for the duration of these works. No vehicular access will
be permitted. Footways will be closed while work is undertaken and barriered walkways will be in position
throughout the works to maintain pedestrian movements and access. As works progress, sections of
footway will be reopened.

Property access for residents’ and businesses will be maintained whenever possible when it is safe and as
site operations allow. Access will be controlled by operatives working on site, who will also be able to
provide advice on likely access windows as the works progress.

Unfortunately, there may be periods when access will not be possible so, please be prepared for delays,
disruption and making alternative arrangements in advance of the works. Please consider providing
advance warning to any deliveries or visitors you may expect during this period.

Emergency services will always be given access when responding to an emergency.

Traffic management will be in effect for the duration of these works. Advanced warning signs will be in
place advising road users to use alternative routes. Delays may occur during peak times.

On the back of this letter is an extent plan highlighting the area being improved and a map showing the
closure extents and proposed diversion.

Bath and North East Somerset Council are working in partnership with our contractor VolkerHighways to
maintain the highway network. Should you require further information then please call Council Connect on
01225 394041.

Thank you for your co-operation and patience in advance of these necessary works.

Highway Maintenance
Bath & North East Somerset Council
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